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 Johnson County Schools “Back 

to School” Plan 

 

At this time, Johnson County Schools is planning to open school 

buildings/facilities to resume on-campus learning on August 7, 2023.  

OPTION #1 “Face-to-Face Instruction” (Begins August 7) ---Allows 

students to return to our campus following health and safety protocols.  

These safety protocols include: 

• We have a nurse provided at school throughout the day; 

• If a student is sick at school with a fever of 100.4 or higher during 

the school day, he/she will be place in an isolation area with a 

mask until parent pickup; 

• Increase hygiene and sanitation protocols; 

• Disinfect all classrooms and used areas daily; 

• Disinfect all buses twice each day; 

• Provide sanitizer in all classrooms, gym, and lunchroom; 

• Encourage students to bring individual water bottles 

• Limiting parent and visitor access to the office only; 

OPTION #2 “On-Line Instruction” (Begins August 7th) ---Remote learning. 

Students will have the opportunity to enroll in a distance learning 

program.  

• Have adequate internet service 

• Be available for instruction during normal school hours; 

• Log-in and participate in the class on a daily basis; 

• Take state-mandated standardized tests; 

• Must get approval from School Administrator 

NOTE: If you choose Option #1 for your child, there is no action you need 

to take. 


